
From: Dr. Ali Miller   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 2:37 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: Jones-co, Sylvia <sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org> 
Subject: GO Train 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council:    
 
As a resident and business owner, I am looking for help in this relentless congestion on 
our roads. How wonderful would it be to increase our town's access to the downtown 
core in the way of a train? As a resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable 
mode of travel that reduces auto emissions, I implore you to support the request for a 
ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that 
we have the lands available for a future GO Station. 
 
Sincerely 
Dr. Ali Miller 
  



From: Rogers - Deb Marshall   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 2:48 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: Sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Bolton Go station 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council: As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our 
roads, as a resident who is exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a 
resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto 
emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your 
toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station.  
 

Thank you,  
Debra Marshall  

Sent from my iPad 
  



From:   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 3:15 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: Sylvia Jones-c2 <sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org> 
Subject: Go Train - Bolton  
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

 
Dear Mayor and Council:   
As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our roads, as a resident who is 
exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a resident who believes it is time 
to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto emissions, I implore you to support the 
request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that 
we have the lands available for a future GO Station.  
 

Thank you,  
 

Karen McClure  
----------------------------------------------- 

   
  



From: Darlene Kiser   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 4:02 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca>; sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Future Go Station in Caledon/Bolton 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council:   
 
As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our roads, as a 
resident who is exhausted from the grueling travel to and from my employment, as 
a resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that 
reduces auto emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial 
zoning order. It is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have 
the lands available for a future GO Station. 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
Darlene Kiser 
363 Marple Crescent 
Bolton, ON 
L7E 3Y8 

  
  



From: james mikelson   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 4:28 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca>; sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Bolton GO station 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Hi Laura and Sylvia,  
 
As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our roads, as a 
resident who is exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as 
a resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that 
reduces auto emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial 
zoning order. It is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have 
the lands available for a future GO Station. 
 
Thank you,  
James Mikelson 

 
  



From: Julia Galt   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 4:54 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca>; sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: GO Station Needed in Bolton 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
As a resident who has had enough of the severe congestion on our roads, as a resident who is 
exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, and as a resident who believes it is 
time to ensure a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto emissions, I implore you to support the 
request for a ministerial zoning order for the protection of the future Bolton GO Station Lands and 
Bolton GO Major Transit Study Area. Please ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO 
Station. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Julia Galt 
  



From: Ingrid J   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 7:22 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Bolton Go station lands 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council:  As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our 
roads, as a resident who is exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a 
resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto 
emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your 
toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station. 

Ingrid Jenkyn 
Bolton Resident 
  



From: Nicole Franklin   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 7:06 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca>; sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Bolton Go Train Lands 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

 
Dear Mayor and Council:  As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our 
roads, as a resident who is exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a 
resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto 
emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your 
toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station.  
 

Thank you, 
 

Nicole Franklin 

Sent from my iPhone 
  



From: Lisa Kerr   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 9:34 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jones@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Go Train Station 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council:  As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our 
roads, as a resident who is exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a 
resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto 
emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your 
toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station. 
 
“Fight for the things you care about, but do it in a way that will lead others to join you. “ Ruth Bader 
Ginsburg  
  



From:   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 9:51 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Bolton Go Station 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council:  As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our 
roads, as a resident who is exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a 
resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto 
emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your 
toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station. 
 

Laura Bensi 
171 Ellwood Drive West  
Bolton L7E4W5 
 

Bolton Resident since 2013 
  



From: sarah dolamore   
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 10:59 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: MZO for Bolton GO station 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council,  

  As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our roads, as a resident 
who weighs the risks of an accident for myself and my family every time we head south on 
highway 50, as a resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that 
reduces auto emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order for 
a future GO station for Bolton. It is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we 
have the lands available for a future GO Station. 

Thank you 

Sarah Dolamore  

  



From: kelly Cabral   
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 6:03 AM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Bolton GO 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council:  As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our 
roads, as a resident who is exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a 
resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto 
emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your 
toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station. 
 
At this week’s Planning & Development meeting Staff Report 2020-0312 recommended that the 
Region of Peel designate the Bolton GO Station lands, along with a site in Mayfield West, as 
High Priority Major Transit Study Areas (MTSA’s). 
 

Let’s make this happen. It’s our last chance.  
 

Thank you 
 

Kelly 
  



From: Crstna C   
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 8:35 AM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Go train station 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Morning 
 
I believe we DO NOT a train station in Bolton.  
 
The small town feeling has already diminished and this will further that.  
 
Thanks 
 
Christina  
  



From:   
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 9:23 AM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Go train Caledon 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council 
I want you to absolutely ensure that the lands  destined for a future GO train station are 
protected. 

  As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our roads, as a resident who is 
exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a resident who believes it is time 
to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto emissions, I implore you to support the 
request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that 
we have the lands available for a future GO Station 
Thank you. 
Beatriz  Marinelli  
110 cherry Lane Bolton 
  



From: Ellen Mycyk   
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 9:24 AM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Ministerial zoning orderin 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council:  As a community member who has had enough of the 
congestion on our roads and who is exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my 
employment, I encourage you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. This 
will ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station. 
 
 
--  
Ellen Mycyk, RD 
  



From: angela camacho   
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 10:01 AM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: Sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Protect Go Train Station Lands 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 
Dear Mayor and Council: 
 
As a past candidate to represent the people of Bolton, I can attest first hand that congestion 
of our roads, safety of our people and transportation were some of the key issues in the 
minds of the residents of Bolton.  I also come to you as a resident who has had enough of 
the relentless congestion on our roads, increased commute times and making them 
unsafe.  As a resident, I believe it is time to ensure we have a convenient, yet 
environmentally sustainable mode of transportation for the Bolton residents and all of 
Caledon.  I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in 
your toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO 
Station. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela Panacci 
Past Ward 5 Regional Councillor Candidate 
Ward 4 Resident 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
  



From: Ranjiv Dhuga   
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 10:51 AM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Maintaining land availability for Go station 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Hello Mayor and Council,  
 
I've recently learned there is an opportunity to support a ministerial zoning order in relation to to a 
future go station. As a resident who regularly commutes and with young children, I ask that you support 
this motion not only for my generation, but for future generations. This mode of transportation will be 
critical to maintain quality of life and support our growing region in a sustainable way. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Ranjiv Dhuga 
  



From: Petra van Limburg   
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 4:10 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca>; sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Bolton GO station 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council:    
 
As a resident of Caledon who takes the train every weekday from King, because there is 
nowhere closer, and who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel 
that reduces auto emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial 
zoning order. It is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the 
lands available for a future GO Station.   
 
Petra Meijer 
  



From:   
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 6:22 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Bolton Go Train Station 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council:  As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our 
roads, as a resident who is exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a 
resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto 
emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your 
toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station.  
 
Signed 
 
Tony Marinelli Resident of Caledon 
  



-----Original Message----- 
From: Horst Koschmider  
Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 12:08 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org; Sue Koschmider  
Subject: Bolton zoning for rail transit 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 
 
Dear Mayor and Council: 
 
Our family moved to Bolton in 1982, and bought a house close to the centre of town. What joy it was, at 
that time, to be able to walk to all the stores, be it for food, banking, restaurants, hardware, churches, 
clothing, furniture, etc.. The CPR rail tracks and station were up the hill, just minutes away. Surely there 
would be a passenger service to Toronto downtown before long. That was 38 years ago! And we are still 
waiting! 
As residents who have endured the relentless congestion on our roads for so many years, especially by 
trucks on all major roads, as residents who believe it is time to ensure for us and generations to come a 
sustainable mode of travel that reduces emissions and is safe, we strongly appeal to you to support the 
request for a ministerial zoning order. We understand it is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to 
ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station. 
 
Respectfully, 
Horst and Susan Koschmider 
 
Sent from my iPad 
  



From: Irene Romero   
Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 11:29 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Bolton GO station 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council:  

 As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our roads, as a resident who is 
exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a resident who believes it is time 
to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto emissions, I implore you to support the 
request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that 
we have the lands available for a future GO Station. 

Kindly, 

Irene Romero  

 

Sent from my iPhone 
  



From: Sherry Brioschi   
Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 2:59 PM 
To: Allan Thompson <allan.thompson@caledon.ca>; Annette Groves <Annette.Groves@caledon.ca>; 
Tony Rosa <Tony.Rosa@caledon.ca>; Jennifer Innis <jennifer.innis@caledon.ca>; Nick DeBoer 
<nick.deboer@caledon.ca>; Johanna Downey <Johanna.Downey@caledon.ca>; Christina Early 
<Christina.Early@caledon.ca>; Ian Sinclair <Ian.Sinclair@caledon.ca>; Lynn Kiernan 
<Lynn.Kiernan@caledon.ca> 
Cc: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca>; Carey Herd <Carey.Herd@caledon.ca> 
Subject: MZO Bolton Go Train Station.  
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 
Good afternoon all: 
 
I hope this email finds you all well and safe.    
 
I  have had a chance now to read the “notice of motion” that Councillor Innis 
brought forth relating to a Minister Zoning Order for securing the lands for 
Bolton Go Train, along with listening to the conversation and doing some 
factual research and gaining full factual information to either support or not 
support.  
 
I would like to draw your attention to a few things before considering your 
decision please.  
 

1.  Before anyone goes to this extreme to use this extreme planning tool,  one needs 
to ask some serious questions to themselves and staff. 
 

 Where is the site? Maybe a picture of the site with boundaries of how big so all 
may ask below questions to see if this will actually work?    
 

 Where is the analysis & fiscal impact study to support this site?   
 

 Is the lands large enough for a possible expansion? Say parking, load passenger 
platform? Etc.  
 

 Is there any environmental challenges? 
 

 Is there an area that a possible train may be on a 3rd track to do a maintenance 
or fix to the train? 
 

 Has there been any public input relating to this possible site?  
 

 Is there alternative sites that may be used in case this particular site is not 
feasible, and again (analysis, fiscal impact, public input)??? 

 



 Has there been any discussions or a possible promissory note given to Metrolinx 
from CP rail to use CP rail tracks?   

         After all, this is one of their main lines coming out of the Rutherford 
yard.   
         Will CP say no, due to their service being possibly compromised?   
          Is CP Rail willing to lay new tracks (3rd one for possible repair).    

 
 Is there any development pressures (already asked  at meeting answer was yes) 

for this site?  
 
- NO ANSWER to the question, only we have “development 

pressures”   Well,  what are they - one might ask?  OR what does that mean?  
-   
- Now this is where it gets not so cool, I remember an application coming 

forward and seeing the notice from the town, I also remember there was a 
PIM for this particular application.  So I dug back in my notes from 2019 and 
low and behold I found it…here are some links for all to see to factually 
solidify my statement.  

-  
- 1.  TOC - Notice to the public.  NOTE:  Schedule A (the actual lands) Schedule 

B,  
-  https://pub-caledon.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=2537 
-  
- 2.  Agenda for March 19, 2019 (agenda #4.2) Committee meeting 
- https://pub-caledon.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=c1f36a62-0337-4201-

9e74-04e9b3b8b84a&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English 
-  
- 3.  The complete link for agenda, minutes and audio for the March 19, 2019 

meeting.  
- https://calendar.caledon.ca/Meetings/Detail/2019-03-19-1900-Committee-of-

the-Whole-Planning-and-Development 
-  
- 4.  Town of Caledon COUNCIL MEETING for March 26, 2020  
-   Here is the link for the council to receive the planning 

RECOMMENDATIONS from previous meeting.   
- https://pub-caledon.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=e668714c-7405-

481c-8445-70dd7f8f970a&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English 
-  
- 5.  Council minutes:  
- file:///C:/Users/Sherry%20Baby/Downloads/1034 Minutes%20(2).pdf 

 
You all actually received this application, which by the way was deemed 
complete by the Town of Caledon.   By law 19-65 

 
2. September 29th, 2020 Council meeting: https://pub-

caledon.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=3b2d8d5f-9101-4008-bf5d-
0c5bfde1943b&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English 



 
                 8.4 – September 22, 2020 planning and development meeting – buried in 
this meeting report is the letter  from Gagnon and Walker  NOT ON THE SEPT. 22, 2020 
agenda??? 
 

3. I have read Gagnon Walker letter to town council along with others… This letter 
actually solidify my email today to you all 

 
Conclusion:  We have an application on part of the proposed site for a Go Train 
Stn., Bolton, a possible MZO on lands that has a application that is deemed 
“COMPLETE” and already had a Public information meeting.  
 

4. Then, I went into more digging and noticed that this “Current Applications” is 
NOT even on the Town of Caledon’s web site for “Current applications” (0 
Humber Station Road)  

 https://www.caledon.ca/en/town-services/current-applications.aspx 
 
 

5. Here is the site that is proposed for the MZO and Bolton Go train.  
file:///C:/Users/Sherry%20Baby/Desktop/Schedule%20A%20Go.pdf 
 
Note: date of the mapping Sept. 18, 2020,  meeting date for notice of motion 
Sept. 22, 2020. Hum!!  
 
 
My conclusions of NONE support for a planning tool better known as a 
Minister Zoning Order (MZO) is based on facts, based on ethics and morals of 
not potentially stealing someone else’s lands, that has gone through the PUBLIC 
PROCESS for their own application, spent probably millions of dollars getting 
there, along with to save the Town from being possibly in litigation  
 
I will not even go into past history of why Metrolinx took Bolton off the radar 
due to lack of population allocation to the Bolton area. But, what I will say is 
this, learn from history – the sad part right now is:  
-We have NO Municipal comprehensive Review from the Region of Peel 
-We have had NO public meetings on where population should go (well we have 
kind of) White belt Vision Exercise that has somehow disappeared) and  
-When population allocation comes and make sure there is a lot designated to 
the Bolton BRES area lands to warrant Metrolinx this massive investment.   
- It is a low priority for them (not even on the map) , See below link,  
 
page 158, appendix 3E will solidify my statement.    
http://www.metrolinx.com/en/regionalplanning/rtp/Metrolinx%20-
%202041%20Regional%20Transportation%20Plan%20%E2%80%93%20Print.pdf 



 
 
 

6. I am also in receipt of an email to me from Metrolinx, why Metrolinx did not 
invest in the Bolton area, (2008 – 10 year plan) and it clearly also says “lack of 
ridership does not warrant the investment”  Simply business all, simply 
business.  Remember what you all went through with the “Go Bus” recently it got 
taken away, why, lack of ridership…you all had to fight hard to keep something 
and for that I thank you.   

 
7. My heartfelt suggestion and strong recommendation is to pull that Notice of 

Motion for a MZO off the table completely, get to work on the many questions I 
asked (prob. More)  at the beginning of this email and lets work together for long 
term planning for Caledon as whole and do it together not by draconian 
planning tools that take the public right out and possibly taking someone else’s 
lands away from them and avoiding a possible litigation.  

 
8. My final question to all of you and I would like an answer back please from all 

of you, if a council did this exact thing to your lands or your families lands how 
would you all feel and react?  

 
I would like this part of the council agenda package on Sept. 29th 2020 council 
meeting please for public record.   
 
Respectfully,  
 
Sherry 
Life’s Greatest Blessings is Family & Friends 
  



From: Harry Skiddaw Crease   
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 5:27 AM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: Jennifer Innis <jennifer.innis@caledon.ca> 
Subject: GO Station MZO 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Dear Laura,  
 
Please accept this mail in support of Regional Councillor Innis's motion for an MZO to protect the north 
development lands for our GO station hub. 
 
As a senior in need of reliable public transportation to Toronto, and as a citizen in The Town of Caledon 
who understands the needs of workers and students to access services to the south, it is critical that 
these lands be protected for current and projected increasing populations seeking transit options. 
 
Please submit this to Council. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
H. Skid Crease 
  



From: Karen DeRooy   
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 8:27 AM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Go Train Lands 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

  
Dear Mayor and Council:  As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our 
roads, as a resident who is exhausted from the gruelling travel to and from my employment, as a 
resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto 
emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your 
toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station. 

Kind Regards, 
Karen DeRooy 
Royal LePage RCR Realty 
Karenderooy.com 

 
  



From: Rob Mezzapelli   
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 8:44 AM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Cc: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Letter of support (staff report 2020-0312 and notice of motion 7.1 - Bolton Go Station) 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 
Hi, 
 
I am submitting this letter of support which I request to be included and brought to the upcoming 
Council meeting on September 29th.  Sitting on Council from 2010-2018 as an Area Councillor for Bolton, 
I was deeply aware and involved in a number of local and Regional matters related to growth, planning 
and infrastructure.  I support appropriate growth and good planning looking at the bigger picture with 
the longer planning horizon.  For this reason, I support multi-modal transit infrastructure to meet the 
needs of today but much more importantly, to ensure we can meet the needs of the community we 
wish to become. 
 
I write this letter to support staff’s recommendation in report 2020-0312 to protect lands to 
accommodate a future Go Rail station in Bolton.  The notice of motion requesting the Province to 
protect the lands identified for a Go Rail station will make sure this happens.   
 
If forward thinking pro active action is not taken to prepare ahead of time for a great community 
plan,  you take the great risk of settling for a compromised plan – one that tries to make the best of 
poorer options.  We have a great opportunity to lay the foundational groundwork for good community 
building – It requires action today to protect it for the community we will become. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Rob Mezzapelli 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
  



From: Rose Benedetto   
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 11:55 AM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Go Train 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 
Dear Mayor and Council:   
 
As a resident who has had enough of the relentless congestion on our roads, as a resident who is exhausted from the gruelling travel 
to and from my employment, as a resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that reduces auto 
emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order. It is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to 
ensure that we have the lands available for a future GO Station. 
 
On behalf of myself and the other 4 adult children living in my house.   
 

 
 
Rose Rosella Benedetto 
Managing Director 
 

 
 
20 Upjohn Road, Suite 102, Toronto, ON M3B 2V9 

 
 
Connect with us: Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn   

 
If you are not the intended recipient or received this email in error, please let me know and delete this e-mail from your system. 
 



From: Jerry Gorman   
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:39 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: Jones-co, Sylvia <sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org> 
Subject: Future GO Station Ministerial Zoning Order 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 
Dear Mayor and Council:   
As a resident who believes it is time to ensure us a sustainable mode of travel that 
reduces auto emissions, I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning 
order. It is a tool in your toolbox, please use that tool to ensure that we have the lands 
available for a future GO Station. 
Jerry Gorman 
78 King Street West  
Bolton, Box 242 L7E 5T2 
 



From: Jean Mason  
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 3:23 PM 
To: Laura Hall <laura.hall@caledon.ca> 
Cc: sylvia.jonesco@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Future G O. Station 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 
 
I implore you to support the request for a ministerial zoning order to ensure that we have the lands 
available for a future G  O  Station, at  the last potential site of King Street and Humber Station Road. 
Regards.     Jean  Mason 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




